
 
 
 
Dear School of Music student, 
 
Welcome Back! School of Music faculty and staff are looking forward to the Fall 2020 semester. 
Our first and foremost concern is your safety. Our second priority is to provide an outstanding 
education in music that provides an effective path to graduation. We have crafted a 
student-centered plan that maximizes performance opportunities, while observing best practices 
in the use of masks, social distancing, hand-washing, and room ventilation.  
 
This link leads directly to a useful COVID-19 checklist for all University of Utah students: 
https://coronavirus.utah.edu/checklists/#student-checklist 
Please read the information at all the links in the checklist and complete the required Online 
Training (please click on the last button at the end of the checklist to go to the training). 
 
Please also read our School of Music Return-to-Campus webpage 
https://music.utah.edu/news/returntocampus.php​, which includes important Music-specific 
information. 
 
Looking forward to making and studying music together, 
 
Miguel Chuaqui, Ph.D. 
Professor 
Director, School of Music 
University of Utah 
801-585-6975 
music.utah.edu 
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